
You have scheduled your transition meeting………NOW WHAT?

Please contact Jean Solecki,  Supervisor of Special Education, with any questions.
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Members of the WSSD team will review your child’s information.  Please forward any 

outside reports that you feel may be relevant.  The team may also schedule an observation 

of your child in their current educational setting.  If more information is needed, an 

evaluation may be requested.  The scope of the evaluation will vary, depending on the 

professional judgment of the team.  This may range from a review of records by a school 

psychologist to a comprehensive psycho-educational  evaluation.
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By April 15th the district will issue a letter indicating one of the three:

•No additional information is needed.  The district will be accepting the current IEP.

•No additional information is needed.  The district will revise the current IEP.

•Additional information is needed.  The district will issue a Permission to Re-Evaluate.

The psychologist assigned to oversee your child’s evaluation will contact you.

INTENT

TO 

REGISTE

R2
You, the parent, need to register with the District. 

You may complete the registration packet online by going to WSSD.org> choosing the 

Departments drop-down > select Registration and Educational Data or contact the 

registration line at 610-892-3470 ext.1506 to schedule an appointment.
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Attend the meeting.

Individuals who may be present at the meeting are:  DCIU Service Coordinator, Supervisor of 

Special Education, Elementary Principal, Elementary School Psychologist, and Special 

Education Department Chair.

Sign the Intent to Register Form.  This will allow the DCIU to release your child’s educational 

records to the Wallingford-Swarthmore School District.

*Please note that due to the number of meetings that need to be held, we must limit the transition meetings to 30 

minutes.  You will have an opportunity during this meeting to share information about your child’s strengths and needs.  


